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From: Ann Kehoe 

Sent: 20 July 2009 09:23 
To: 'Brian.Galvin@wexfordcoco.ie' 

~ 

Subject: RE: License Review Notices lssed for License WO1 91 -01 Holmestown Waste Management 
Facility 

Dear Mr Galvin 

I acknowledge receipt of your submission received on 17th July 2009. 

Regards 
Ann Kehoe 

From: Brian Galvin [rnailto:Brian.Galvin@wexfordcoco.ie] 
Sent: 17 July 2009 15:38 
To: Brian Meaney 
Cc: Tadhg O'Corcora; Daniel McCartan; Niall McGuigan 
Subject: License Review Notices Issed for License WO191-01 Holrnestown Waste Management Facility 

- 

ATTN - MR BRIAN MEANEY, 
EPA 
SENIOR SCIENTIFIC OFFICER 

ENVIRONMENTAL LICENSING PROGRAMME 

Brian, 

Attached are Wexford County Council's comments with respect to the above. 

The original will follow by post. 

Thanks, 

Brian Galvin - Senior Engineer 
Wexford County Council 
Environment Section, 
County Hall, Wexford. 

Phone - 053-91 7631 1 
Email - brian.galvin@wexfordcoco.ie 

This message is intended only for the use of the person(s) (\"the intended recipient@)\") to whom it is addressed. It may contain 
information which is privileged and confidential within the meaning of applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
contact the sender as soon as possible. 

The views expressed in this communication may not necessarily be the views held by Wexford Local Authorities. 
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